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From: Van Der Zweep, Cassandra <Cassandra.VanDerZweep@sanjoseca.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 3:24 PM 
To: Worrall, Lisa@Energy <Lisa.Worrall@energy.ca.gov> 
Subject: Fw: Request for Comments NOP EIR 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hi Lisa, 
 
Please see the requested email. It is from the City's ESD Water Resources Division. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Cassandra van der Zweep 
Supervising Planner | Planning, Building & Code Enforcement 
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street  
Email: cassandra.vanderzweep@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7659 

 
From: Begiebing, Maria <Maria.Begiebing@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 3:50 PM 
To: Van Der Zweep, Cassandra <Cassandra.VanDerZweep@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Request for Comments NOP EIR  
  
Hi Cassandra, 
I have another utility I am waiting to hear back from, sorry for delay, but I did receive 
comments from our Water Resources. (Comment below) 
 
 
The South Bay Water Recycling recycled water system was designed and built as an inland 
discharge of treated wastewater, without infrastructure redundancy or reliability features as 
typically associated with drinking water systems.  Due to the lack of infrastructure redundancy, 
South Bay Water Recycling is considered an interruptible utility.  While efforts are made to 
provide a consistent and reliable water supply, South Bay Water Recycling may still experience 
periodic water service disruptions.  
  
The proposed project is no longer considering a looped recycled water system, nor onsite 
groundwater wells, as a redundant water supply.  Please note, service disruptions, including 
scheduled or emergency operations and maintenance, may lead to the loss of recycled water 
service to the site 
 
 
Maria Begiebing  
Supervising Environmental Services Specialist 
_________________  
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